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                                            10th September 2022 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers 

J12 trip to the Royal Welsh Museum, Brecon – 06/10/2022 
 

I am pleased to inform you that your child has the opportunity to attend an educational visit to the Royal Welsh 
Museum in Brecon on Thursday 6th October 2022. The trip will have a focus on our new WW2 topic ‘Blitz and 
Pieces’. We will be leaving school at approximately 9.15am and we will be returning to school before the end of 
the day. The school will be fully subsidizing the trip, therefore there is no cost to parents.  
 
All pupils will require a packed lunch for the trip. Those pupils eligible for Free School Meals will be sent home 
with an order form that must be completed and returned to school, stating whether or not they require a packed 
lunch to be provided by school. 
 
Pupils are invited to dress up as WW2 children for this trip. Some examples of appropriate costumes/outfits have 
been included below. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

 
Please complete the permission slip below and return to school by Friday 16th September 2022  
 
Many thanks, 
Year 6 Teachers 
 
Child’s Name: _________________________________________            Class: J12 
 
Please circle as appropriate:  
 

• I give my child permission to attend the trip to the above location on 6th October 2022.  
 

• I do not wish for my child to attend the trip to the above location on 6th October 2022. 
 

 
Parent’s Signature: _____________________________           Date: __________________ 
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